
Nirali Bora is a family medicine physician. After completing her medical school 
education at the University of Michigan and residency training in Rhode Island at 
Brown Family Medicine Residency program, she cared for patients on a Navajo 
reservation in Shiprock, New Mexico with the Indian Health Service. She has been 
practicing in Grand Rapids since 2013 caring for patients and serving as faculty for 
the what was at the time the Grand Rapids family medicine residency 
program.  She transitioned in the fall of 2018 from being faculty at the Mercy 
Health Family Medicine Residency Program to being the medical director at the 
Kent County Health Department and is currently pursuing a Master in Public 
Health through Johns Hopkins University. She is passionate about health equity, 
listening to people’s stories, and working together to improve the wellbeing of 
our community. She most enjoys spending time outdoors with her two boys and 
husband, reading, and traveling.  

 


